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General Services
Administration

Feasibility study for DeConcini Port of Entry: This study will allow for better
understanding of the challenges and opportunities needed to improve the
efficiency of trade and travel, as well as port security, if the DeConcini Port
of Entry goes through a remodel and update. The DeConcini Port is an
important pedestrian and personal vehicle land port of entry and has not
seen updates since the 1990s. 

Nogales
AZ

$1,000
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